
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

19th November 2019 

 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

Indoor Athletics Festival 

Your child has been selected to take part in an indoor athletics festival at East Durham College on 

Thursday 28th November. 

We will be leaving school at 12:40pm, after lunch. As the event finishes at 4pm, they will return to 

school at approximately 4:10pm, when they should be collected from the Year 6 door.  Please 

ensure your child has suitable clothing for the event, i.e. school PE kit, joggers, trainers and a 

hoodie. 

If you should have any queries, please do not hesitate to speak to a member of staff. 

Many thanks for your continued support. 

Mrs K. Smith 

PE Lead 
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